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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Summer Break Construction Activities 

School Infrastructure NSW and Public Works are managing the repair and remediation of buildings and grounds 
at Lismore Public School 

Construction work dates 

Flood remediation work will temporarily shut down for the summer break on Friday 23 December 2022, and will 
resume on Monday 9 January 2023. 

The school grounds will continue to be fenced off around construction zones. 

Work hours will be Monday to Friday 7am to 5pm, and Saturday 7am to 5pm. 

Construction activities 

Work to be undertaken during the summer break include: 

• Internal wall tiling of the Block G toilets 

• Painting of internal surfaces of Block G classrooms 

• Continued flood remediation works to Blocks D and E 

There may be some noise associated with these works. We will make every effort to minimise noise impacts by, for 
example, turning off machinery when not in use. 

The health, safety and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority, and we will 
continue to keep the community updated.  
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